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12th June 2025 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
  

Year 6 Residential Trip 2026 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that we have provisionally booked a 4-day residential trip to PGL in Lincolnshire. This 
will run from Sunday 17th May 2026 to Wednesday 20th May 2026. 
 
For parents who are new to PGL, they provide a range of outdoor educational trips for schools across the UK and 
France and are a leading residential activity centre provider.  
 
We would like to offer this opportunity to all current Year 5 pupils going into Year 6 in September. Residential 
courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of the National Curriculum. Pupils 
benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially.  
 

The estimated cost of this residential will be between £400 to £425; the final cost will be based on the number of 
children attending. This cost includes return travel by coach, full board accommodation (a sleeping bag and pillow 
will be required) and a full programme of activities. To confirm our booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of 
£50.00 will be required by Friday 4th July via School Gateway. Please be aware that once you have paid the 
deposit you will be liable to pay the full cost of the trip. Please leave a comment, on Gateway, when paying your 
deposit, confirming that you will make full payment for this trip. 
 
PGL require a further payment of £100 by Thursday 4th September. After this, payments can be made when you 
wish with the final payment due by Monday 2nd March 2026. 
 

We will be arranging a parent evening closer to the trip to present to you in more detail the exciting range of 
activities available. In the meantime, if you wish to find out more about the ethos of PGL, their programmes and 
safety information, please visit www.pgl.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr W Weatherhead 
KS2 Lead 
 

  


